

AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY KENTUCKY LAKE SECTION

KLS-ACS 2012 Officers

Chair

Kate Stumpo UTM kstumpo@utm.edu

Chair Elect

Phillip Shelton UTM pshelto2@utm.edu

Past Chair

Robbie Montgomery UTM rmontgomery@utm.edu

Secretary/Treasurer

Rebecca Brown WKCTC rebecca.brown@kctcs.edu

Councilor

Charles Baldwin Union University Cbaldwinchem1@gmail.com

Alternate Councilor

Jeff Anderson MSU Jeff.anderson@murraystate.edu

KLS-ACS Web Page

http://kentuckylake.sites.acs.org/

October 2012 Kentucky Lake Section Meeting Celebration of 25th Annual National Chemistry Week

@

Boling University Center, UT-Martin Wayne Fisher Drive Martin, TN 38238 Thursday, October 25, 2012

Dinner @ 6:00, Chemistry Demonstrations @ 7:00

Directions: Turn on Mt Pelia Road from University St (Hwy 431). The University Center is on the left between the library and student housing.

The price is \$10 (Students \$5)

Menu: Dinner is in the University Center cafeteria: broad selection of buffets including pizza, burgers, pastas, salads, desserts, and drinks

Program:

National Chemistry Week Student Demonstrations
This year's theme is "Nanotechnology- The Smallest BIG Idea in Science!"

(Located in University Center Ballroom)

Comments from the Chair

Greetings! I hope with the cooler weather on the way you are still planning on coming to the KLS October meeting. In celebration of National Chemistry Week we have our annual student demonstration show, with guests from local schools as well as Universities. Since the future of chemistry is with our students, we dedicate the last 2 meetings of our year largely to them. In order to honor our outstanding research undergraduates in November, we need your nominations now! Please consider nominating someone you know that is conducting exemplary research (an undergraduate & a professor), the form is available on the KLS website (http://kentuckylake.sites.acs.org/) under the Awards Committee. We are also looking forward to the next year and that means officer nominations are also needed. If you want to help KLS remain nationally recognized, please run for Chair-Elect this year.

~Kate Stumpo, Chair